Carols In The Park
Join us at Burwood Park for a night of entertainment, performances and fireworks.

The much loved Carols in the Park will return on Saturday 7 December 2019, at Burwood Park, featuring live kids’ entertainment, exciting roving performers and a big firework finale. We are very excited to bring you a carnival this year that is full of thrills and excitement all your favourite Christmas treats and a traditional Carols sing-along. Stay tuned for line-up announcements, updates on Santa and other exciting Christmas activity. 

When: Every Friday, from 5pm – 8pm through November
Where: Town Hall, 50 Market Street, Melbourne 3000
[bookmark: _GoBack]Organiser: John Smith, carols@council.nsw.gov.au, 02 9238 8394

